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Kathy Coviello <KCoviello@mahwahtwp.org> Tue, Aug 8, 2017 at 3:54 PM

In checking with the Police Chief, | have been advised the Police Department's Database was checked for documents
specific to your OPRA Request. The time period used was January 1, 2017 to date. The Police Department has not
located any records specific to your OPRA Request.

From: Keith Kaplan [mailto] ]
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 7:21 AM

To: Kathy Coviello

Cc: Chief James N. Batelli

Subject: OPRA

Dear Clerk Coviello and Chief Batelli,

At the Township meeting of July 28th, numerous individuals referred to an unnamed person allegedly knocking on doors
of residences within the township requesting to purchase a house for cash.

Please provide, pursuant to OPRA, any reports or documents in your possession regarding any such complaints that
were made to police or township officials.

Thank you,
Keith Kaplan

Sent from my mobile device.
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